
Dear Parents/carers 
We have recently developed our IT provision in school and are now using site called airhead. This 
will be accessible from home as well, allowing the children to access all of the resources we 
currently use in school including subscriptions, which you will now have access for free at home. 

To access airhead type in the web address: airhead.io
You should see a screen like this: 

Click login then you will be taken to the following screen where you need to choose your school: 

As you begin typing in Newark Hill Academy, our address should come up: click on this to take you 
to the login page. 



Once you are onto the login screen you will need the following information. 

Username: (your child’s school email) 
Password: (The password the children use to logon to the laptop at school) 
This information will be provided to the individual children. 

Once you are into airhead there will be four tabs across the top: choose Launchpad: 

The children may have set up their own launch pad but there is a standard ‘Student Launchpad’ 
where they can access the main resources. This Launchpad maybe updated throughout the year 
as more resources become available. Children’s logins for Education City and Accelerated Reader 
should be found in their white Learning Journal.

Click on a tile to begin your learning! 

We hope this information has been useful, any questions or problems please speak to your child’s 
teacher. 


